
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

13 December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The year is at a close and we wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a safe New Year. 
 
The following documents are attached: 
 

• Student Resource Scheme Annual Parent Information Letter 

• Student Resource Scheme Participation Agreement Form– if previously completed and returned 
please disregard 

• Student Resource Scheme Stationery List 
 
We would also like to inform you of some important dates: 
 

• First day back is Tuesday 28 January 2025 
Year 7   - 8.45am  Indoor Sport Centre  
Year 8  - 10.00am  Indoor Sport Centre   
Year 9  - 10.00am Indoor Sport Centre   
Year 10  - 10.00am Indoor Sport Centre   
Year 11  - 10.00am Indoor Sport Centre   
Year 12  - 10.00am Indoor Sport Centre   

 

• Swimming Carnival – Scheduled for 31 January 2025 – Fortitude Valley Pool  
All students are to present to school in full sports uniform and will be transported to the pool. 
Please ensure you have approved your On-Line Consent (QParents) or emailed PDF permission 
form prior to 30 January. Please contact your Sector Office if you have not received either of the 
above. Please note the Sectors do not reopen until Wednesday 22 January. 
 

• Uniform Shop 2025 will be open 9:00am– 2:00pm from Wednesday 22 January until Friday 24 
January 2025 and daily from Tuesday 28 January – 8.15am – 9.15am 

 
The school office will be open from Wednesday 22 January, for general enquiries, from 9.00am to 3.00pm.  
Please note the office will be closed Thursday 23 January for professional development off-site. For 
urgent matters please call 0412 460 785. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shane Kiss  
A/Principal 
 
Enc. 

KEDRON STATE HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 


